
Connecticut Chapter
385 Park Avenue, East Hartford, CT. 06108

Phone: 860-794-3586. E-Mail: CTPAC@cox.net

Palestinian American Congress, Connecticut Chapter urges all
Palestinian, Arab and Muslim-Americans to participate and

show support to:

Statewide March and Rally
Against the War

Saturday, March 18, 2006
New Haven

? Bring the Troops Home Now!
? End the Occupation of Iraq!

? Money for the Reconstruction of the Gulf Coast, not War

? No War on Iran
? World Nuclear Disarmament now
? Justice for the Palestinian People

? No to the Attacks on Arab-Americans, Muslims,
And the immigrant community: Civil Liberties for all!

For more details go to
www.ctunitedforpeace,org

www.TheStruggle.org
203-934-2761

We also urge you to attend to related upcoming events:
1. Thursday February 16th  @ 7:00 PM: A major planning meeting for March

18Th at the People Center, 37 Howe Street, New Haven
2. Saturday February 25Th @1:00-6:00 PM Workshops: Workshops to

exchange skills and build/empower activists. Registration required (Space
limited) by email to activism103@yahoo.com. Church of the Holy Trinity,
380 Main Street, Middletown, CT.

       


